
General Body Meeting PES
A General Body Meeting of Power Energy Society was held on 10th January 2021. The main
agenda of this meeting was to review the events which were organised by the IEEE MVSR
PES chapter and also to plan the future activities of PES.



Session Details:
Date: 10th January 2021
Time: 10 AM to 11:30 PM
Number of Participants:10

The meeting was commenced by the IEEE MVSR Student Branch PES chair, Ms B.Nikita
Reddy by greeting the attendees and welcoming the IEEE MVSR PES Advisor, Dr D Hari
Krishna. She then congratulated Dr D HariKrishna for being selected as a member of the
IEEE PES Hyderabad Section for this year. She then threw light on the events which were
successfully organised by the PES chapter in the past few months and also mentioned the
member strength of the IEEE MVSR PES Chapter. Later, the meeting was preceded by Dr D
Hari Krishna.

Dr D HariKrishna asked the students to renew their memberships as there is an offer running
for a limited period and also asked to update the website so that newly joined students will
come to know about the benefits of IEEE PES. He has congratulated Mr Avinash,
Chairperson, IEEE MVSR SB and Mr Sahith, Head, Membership Committee, IEEE MVSR
SB for their excellent performance in IEEE Xtreme 14.0.

Later, he has shared the presentation given by Mr Saifur Rahman in a meeting held by IEEE
Hyderabad Section. He has presented the lists of upcoming trends in Electrical Engineering
and opined that these topics can be considered to organise seminars and workshops and also
motivated Executive Committee members to explore more in the given fields. He encouraged
students to explore IEEE for more information and presentations rather than searching in
search engines as the information is well authenticated and verified.

Applications in Electrical Engineering.



He urged members to collaborate and actively participate in events. He then asked Ms B.
Nikita Reddy to look for awards and asked to highlight this point when membership drive for
newly joined students will be conducted. He suggested students explore the IEEE PES
Resource Centre, Mentor-Mentee program and various options available in IEEE. He also
mentioned that there is a Smart India Hackathon and briefed that problem statements are not
limited to CSE students and that all branches can participate.

Then, Dr D HariKrishna has shared that there will be an event on IEEE Formation Day, on
January 20th and PES Formation Day on the other day, where a virtual speaker will be for the
event. He asked Ms B. Nikita Reddy to train Executive Committee members in maintaining
registration lists and feedbacks, creating links for forms and designing work.

List of upcoming trends.

Later, Ms Nikith Reddy urged third-year students to motivate second-year students to take
IEEE membership. Then, Dr D HariKrishna, mentioned that virtual speaker hasn’t been
utilized and asked Executive Committee to look into that matter. Mr Avinash suggested that a
membership drive must be conducted for juniors to increase the members count in IEEE. He
also briefed about the SHRI PRALHAD P CHABARIA award and asked women students to
write a paper that adds weightage, to grab that award.

Later, Dr D HariKrishna has insisted to organise an article writing competition and asked
Executive Members to discuss the topics. Ms P. Sisira Reddy, Secretary, IEEE MSVR PES
came up with the idea of organising a webinar on SCADA as this topic may grab attention
from juniors. Followed by this Dr D HariKrishna urged students to participate in Project
Expos. Mr Avinash then asked juniors to suggest names who have expertise in designing as
there is a demand for members in Designing Committee.

A vote of thanks by Mr G. Surya Teja, Joint Secretary, IEEE MVSR PES chapter, marked
the end of the meeting.
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